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-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 
 

DATE: June 23, 2020 

TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Todd M. Brown, Public Utilities Supervisor, Division of Accounting & Finance  

RE: Docket No. 20190116-SU – Application for staff-assisted rate case in Brevard 
County, and request for interim rate increase by Merritt Island Utility Company. 

 
 
Pursuant to Order No. PSC-2020-0088-PAA-SU, issued March 25, 2020, this docket may be 
closed administratively upon completion of the Utility’s customer notice, revised tariff sheets, 
and accounting adjustments. There was no timely protest and the Utility has fulfilled the ordered 
requirements. Therefore, please close this docket. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 




